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We purchased a cairn terrier from a pet store in Portland, Oregon. She had health 

problems throughout her life and ultimately died from kidney failure at the age of 7 

years. I support any legislation that helps stop puppy mills or the sale of unhealthy 

animals to unsuspecting purchasers. It’s heart-breaking. Please support this bill. 

Thank you.  


